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WASHINGTON, D.C., April 13, 2021 – John Brady, DHA, FACHE, Assistant Professor at 

Parkinson's School of Health Sciences and Public Health, Loyola University Chicago, has been 

named the second recipient of the Glandon Family Scholarship for Advancement of Healthcare 

Management Education. Dr. Brady will be formally recognized at AUPHA’s Annual Awards 

Presentation held virtually later this summer. 

 The Scholarship was established in the fall of 2019 to create an endowment for a faculty 

scholarship at an AUPHA member program, with the intent of creating a durable legacy in 

support of quality healthcare management education. The scholarship is aimed at future 

educational leaders by giving them recognition and financial support at an early stage of their 

academic career.  The Scholarship is named after former AUPHA President and CEO, Gerald L. 

Glandon, PhD. 

 “The Glandon Family Scholarship for Advancement of Healthcare Management 

Education supports the educational scholarship of early careerist academics in AUPHA’s 

undergraduate and graduate programs,” said Dan Gentry, PhD, MHA, President and CEO of 

AUPHA, and Chair of the Glandon Family Scholarship Selection Committee. “Dr. Brady’s 

portfolio of application materials submitted by him, his Chair, colleagues, and students at Loyola 

University Chicago was outstanding. John will be able to use the funds to further his scholarship 

on the education and development of leaders in the field of post-acute care for economically 

disadvantaged communities.” 

 

  



“I applaud John’s plan to assist in the development of leaders in post-acute care facilities 

located in economically disadvantaged areas,” said Leigh W. Cellucci, PhD, MBA, Immediate 

Past Chair of the AUPHA Board of Directors and member of the Glandon Family Scholarship 

Selection Committee. ”This work embodies the purpose of the award—to educate our future 

healthcare leaders who will serve the health community at large, and in this case, those who 

need it most.” 

 “To be recognized for doing something I love is truly a career highlight for me,” said Dr. 

Brady.  “This award symbolizes the collaborative teaching and learning environment we are 

building at Loyola, and I am truly humbled to have been chosen for his honor.” 

 

# # # 

 

The Association of University Programs in Health Administration (AUPHA) is a global 

network of colleges, universities, faculty, individuals, and organizations dedicated to the 

improvement of healthcare delivery through excellence in healthcare management and policy 

education. Its mission is to foster excellence and innovation in health management and policy 

education, and scholarship.  It is the only non-profit entity of its kind that works to improve the 

delivery of health services – and thus the health of citizens – throughout the world by educating 

professional managers at the entry level. AUPHA’s membership includes the premier 

baccalaureate, master’s, and doctoral programs in health administration education in the United 

States, Canada, and around the world. For more information, please visit www.aupha.org. 
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